
 

 
17th December 2018 

What’s going on this week?  
 

 

The Virgin TV Stars competition gave primary schools across the UK the chance to have their 
Christmas play produced for millions of TV viewers. The company will film a special recording of 
the winning school’s festive production and make it available, via on-demand, to its four million 
Virgin TV customers in the days leading up to Christmas! 

Things to talk about at home… 
 Do you like taking part in school plays? Why? 
 How do you feel when performing? 
 Do you think it’s important to have plays and productions in school? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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